CITY OF VAUGHAN

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 11, 2012

Item 39, Report No. 48, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 11, 2012.

DEPUTATION – MR. EUGENE SHAROV WITH RESPECT TO PARKING BY-LAW RESTRICTIONS

The Committee of the Whole recommends that the deputation of Mr. Eugene Sharov, Camden Drive, Concord, be received.

39

REPORT NO. 48 OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE FOR CONSIDERATION BY COUNCIL, DECEMBER 11, 2012

DEPUTATION – MR. EUGENE SHAROV WITH RESPECT TO PARKING BY-LAW RESTRICTIONS

39

The Committee of the Whole recommends that the deputation of Mr. Eugene Sharov, Camden Drive, Concord, be received.